## From the holdings of Western Archives, Western University

Headquarters Canadian Contingent,
Bustard Camp,
Salisbury Plain.
5th November, 1914.

Dear Leonard,

The enclosed correspondence will answer your enquiries.

I am afraid it will not help you much but it is the best I could do

for you.

It is a big risk coming to England on the chance of getting into a Yeomanry Regiment and I should think, consequently, it would be better to come with Infantry.

Wishing you every success and hoping to see you over here.

Yours sincerely,

Major E.I.Leonard, 1st Hussars, London, Ont. Canada. Glo. Gordon Hall